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Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) 

Reimbursement Change 

Effective July 1. 2020, in accordance with MO HealthNet Division’s (MHD) amendment 
to the Managed Care Contract, Home State Health will reimburse FQHCs at one hundred 
percent (100%) of the MO HealthNet Fee-for-Service fee schedule effective on the date 
of service of July 1, 2020. Please refer to the MHD fee schedule and select the category 
specific to the type of service provided (i.e., Medical, Dental, Lab, etc.) for the applicable 
rates. 

 Keep Up with Our Latest News and Announcements! !ll of Home State’s News and !nnouncements are 

located on our website at www.HomeStateHealth.com. Here you can also find our annual provider manual, 

provider training opportunities, quarterly provider newsletters, and so much more!

Questions?
Contact provider relations at 1-855-694-4663. ©2014 Home State Health Plan. All rights reserved. 
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